
June 5, 2025  

 

At its June 5 meeting, the Northern Virginia Cigarette Tax Board approved the request of the 
Town of Occoquan to join the Board.  

The Town of Occoquan Taxation Ordinance was amended adding the new cigarette tax and 
was adopted by the town council at their May 20 meeting. The effective date of the new 
cigarette tax is July 1, 2025. 

 

 


